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On Sunday 19 November 2017 we 
are asking all Australians to take 
part in DonateLife Thank You Day.

Each year, living and deceased organ and tissue donors and their families save and transform the lives of thousands  
of Australians through the gift of organ and tissue donation.

DonateLife Thank You Day is a national day dedicated to acknowledging the generosity of all donors and their families.  
We encourage all Australians to say ‘thank you’ to the individuals and families who generously agree to donation.

For more ideas on how you can participate,  
check out the DonateLife Supporter Kit at donatelife.gov.auIt’s so easy to get involved!

Show your support by 
joining the Australian 
Organ Donor Register at 
donatelife.gov.au, and 
once you’ve registered, 
share that decision with 
family and friends.

Help us promote the Day 
online, in your workplace, 
your school or your  
local club.

Create and share a ‘thank 
you’ message to all donors 
and their families on 
Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram as part of our 
#ThankYouDay campaign. 
It’s that simple.

donatelife.gov.au
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If you are a transplant recipient, we encourage you to take time on DonateLife Thank You Day  
to write to your donor family through your transplant coordinator or transplant unit.  

The Correspondence Guidelines for Transplant Recipients can be provided via your transplant  
unit or downloaded from donatelife.gov.au
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